
 

  

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Welcome to the 21st Century After-School Program at Boyd H. Anderson High School! It is with great pleasure that I write to 
offer your child admission to our 21st Century Fall Program. We are happy to have the opportunity to serve you and your child 
this fall. Currently, your child is enrolled in a program  that complements the school curricula and/or provides additional learning 
opportunities for personal growth and social enrichment. The program will begin Tuesday, September 1, 2015 and end on Mon-
day, May 16th, 2016. Our theme for this Fall is “ Raising The Bar”.  This theme represents our mission to guide all students to 

higher levels of achievement. 
 

Bus    Transportation Information: 

 

Two (2) buses will be provided to transport students to and from the  program:  Bus Route Number 2002  and 
Bus Route Number 2044.    Please find attached a summary of the transportation route drop off 

times.   

The hours of operation are from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m.., Monday through Thursday. Car riders must be picked up and signed 
out promptly at 5:30 p.m. with their respective teachers.  If students will be checked out early, they will need to be signed out by 
an authorized adult in the 11th and 12th Grade Center. Photo identification is required. Please park in designated parking. 

All students will receive a hot dinner, at no extra cost, during the after- school program. 

In an effort to maximize instructional time and provide a classroom climate conducive to learning, we maintain very high expecta-
tions for students to follow classroom procedures and display appropriate behavior. 

Our after- school program offers a time of reflection, growth, and preparation for the year. We look forward to sharing these ex-
periences with your child. If you have questions or comments, please feel free to call Annie Callaway at 754-322-0207 or send an 

email to annie.callaway@browardschools.com or marie.duperval@browardschools.com  We excitedly anticipate working with 

you and your child this fall!  
 

On behalf of the faculty and staff,  we welcome your child to our 21st Century After-School Program. 

Thank you,           

             

Marie Duperval                                   Annie Callaway   

Ms. Marie Duperval      Annie Callaway 

YMCA  Site Supervisor                  YMCA Site Specialist 
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